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Dawson (development), Barry

From: Tom Adams <info@treeprofessionals.co.uk>

Sent: 29 March 2017 13:00

To: Planning

Subject: 5 day notice to remove (fell) Dying Cherry - fwd to nick/james/gerry 30/3 bd

Attachments: DSC04410 reduced size.jpg; Fungus close-up reduced size.jpg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To Whom it may concern, 

  

I have been asked to contact you to gain permission to fell a Cherry tree which appears to be in poor health 

in the Camden Borough (please see attached pictures). The tree is located along the west boundary of the 

rear garden of: 

  

44, Aberdare Gardens 

NW6 3QA 

  

The owners of the property would like to gain permission for removal so that they can re plant with 

something suitable. 

  

If there is any reason why we cannot proceed with the proposed works (after the 5 day notice period) could 

you please let me know.   

  

  

Best wishes, 

  

Tom Adams 

07714792469 


